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Meeting 3, 25 September 2019

The New South Wales (NSW) Community Housing Industry Council (CHIC) held its third meeting on 25 September 2019 in Sydney.
The Council discussed its 2019-20 Business Plan, now endorsed by the Secretary of the Department of Communities and Justice, which sets out its strategic intent and work schedule. 
Council members discussed work undertaken and how this contributes to the future vision for the sector. The Council received an update on the Community Housing Industry Development Strategy and the Future Directions Strategy. 
The Council was joined by Nathan Dal Bon who provided an update on the implementation of the National Housing Finance and Investment Corporation. 
The CHIC will next meet on 18 December 2019.

